

## Highland Elementary Music

Dear 4th Grade Parents,

## 4th GRADE SPRING MUSIC PROGRAM "Music is Amazing!"

TUESDAY, APRIL 9TH
(THAT'S NEXT WEEK!!!)
7:00PM
HE AUDITORIUM

Becker, Klostermann, Sullivan Meet in room 27A (Mrs. Lohman's Room) at <u>6:45pm</u>

Alexander, Brown, Fralinger, Minford Meet in room 27B (*Mrs. Baker's Room*) at <u>6:45pm</u>

Students should wear nice clothes that meet the Highland Elementary Dress Code Guidelines. Disco Dancers may bring sunglasses.

\*If for any reason your child cannot participate at the program, please send a signed note with them to school or send an email to the classroom teacher or klohman@highlandcusd.org\*

Musically yours, Mrs. Kelsey Lohman